Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Scott [SBittinger@stratusinc.net]
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2014 10:53 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: Olympic Gas, 1436 Grant Avenue
Attachments: SKMBT_C35314072410390.pdf

Mark: The DPE remedial system should be up and running soon (probably today). It will run for a week, than will need
to be shut down for a while due to sewer department discharge requirements. After the brief shutdown, the equipment
will be re-started for full-scale operation.

| (and possibly Gowri) will be at your office tomorrow for a meeting on another property (at 2:00). If there is anything
that you believe requires a ‘face to face’ discussion, let me know & | could meet you before or after this other
appointment. | have attached a couple of figures that provide a ‘sneak preview’ of the well sampling results from late
June 2014 (reports still not finalized).

Scott Bittinger



